
The focus of careers education, advice and guidance at Education Partnership North East (Sunderland College, 
Northumberland College and Hartlepool Sixth Form) is to ensure that all students have equal access to an 
independent and impartial careers service in order to fully prepare to move into further studies or employment 
and realise their full potential.
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SUNDERLAND COLLEGE is one of ten colleges in the north east of England who are part of a 
Careers Hub, working in partnership with the North East Local Enterprise Partnership (NELEP). There are right clearly defined 
benchmarks for high quality careers education that improve students’ transition from school to work by identifying routes to a 
successful working life.

Our Careers Education offer has been based upon these benchmarks and best practice identified throughout the sector.

Further information is available at: 

www.goodcareerguidance.org.uk
Careers Leader: Ruth Magnus, Director of Student Services Careers Education & Guidance Team: The college’s Careers  
Education & Guidance team offers all prospective and current students free access to informal and impartial information, 
advice and guidance.

Our team of Careers Education & Guidance Advisers are professionally qualified and experienced practitioners. We aim to 
ensure that you receive the information, advice and guidance required to make informed decisions that will best help you 
achieve your goals. Access to the service is open to all and does not depend upon existing or future attendance at the College. 
All requests for advice and guidance will be treated in a supportive and confidential manner.

You can make an appointment with an adviser by calling 0300 770 8000, email 
guidance@educationpartnershipne.ac.uk or call into Student Services or any campus reception.

STUDENT PROGRESS AND DEVELOPMENT

As part of your programme of study, you will have Personal Development tutorials which focus 
on preparing you to move into further studies or employment.
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